
The Church at Study
September 19, 2015

9:30 am
 

Welcome To The Family. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Daryl Corwin
Bible Study 9:45 - 10:45 am

“Must the Whole World Hear?”

Pastor’s Class “Better Living Center”. . . . . . . . . Pastor Thomas Bentley
Right Front. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Lynden Kruse
Left Rear. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Sandra Cook
Chapel. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ed & Sandra Haynes
Training Room (Next to Lobby).. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Mark Toenies
Balcony. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Debbie Trude
**********************************************************
Presiding Elder. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Franci Smith
Presiding Deacon. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Phil Sieck
Worship Leader .. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Tina Holland
Organist.. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Lymy Beth Toenies
Pianist. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kathy Beam
P.A.. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Greg Jordan & Kyle Hansen
Greeters. . . . . . . . . . . . . . Dan & Tamera Wilbanks, Harry & Linda Dean
Flowers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Valerie Perkins
Reader Board. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . James Crittenden
*****************************************************************

We welcome each of you to our Sabbath services today.

The Fellowship Meal today will be hosted by Chapel, BLC, Youth & Teen
Room Classes

Quiet Bags  are available to families with small children.  You can pick one up at
the Church Ministries Room.  Please return the bag to the room after the worship
service.

Prayer Thought:
Moses said to the Lord, “O Lord, I have never been eloquent, neither in the past nor since
you have spoken to your servant.  I am slow of speech and tongue.” Exodus 4:10

“Some Christians find it easier to talk to God than with Him.  But prayer is cultivating a
relationship with the Lord of the universe.  Prayer is holding a conversation with Him,
sharing your hopes, dreams and affections, as well as listening to His hopes and affections. 
That we can talk with God is truly astounding!”

Announcements

Revised Nominating Committee Report will be voted on today.

Membership Transfers 2nd Reading:
   Vixie Bailey from Castle Valley, UT
   Dianne Smith from Bullhead City, AZ

Upon the second Bulleting appearance, membership transfers are officially recorded.

Women’s Prayer Breakfast - September 27 - 8:30am - Better Living Center
Nancy Worley will be the speaker.

Impact Your Health - September 26-27 - Wheeler Pavilion - Eugene   Free Services 
Hosted by Impact Your Health Eugene and local SDA churches.  See your bulletin insert.

Bible Study - September 28 - 10:00 am - Better Living Center.  They are studying the
book,  The Crisis Ahead, by Robert Olson.  This book answers questions about the end-
time.  All are welcome to come to this study.

New Complete Health Improvement Program starts September 28 at 5:30pm in the
Better Living Center.  See poster on bulletin board in chapel & BLC.

Community Services is open September 29.

Choir Practice - September 29 - 5:30 pm - Better Living Center

Complete Health Improvement Program (CHIP) - September 29 - Noon to 2:00 pm
Better Living Center.   See bulletin board in the Chapel or call Charles Ross DO at          
541-680-0361 for more information.

Pathfinder Meeting - September 30 - 6:00 pm - Roseburg Junior Academy 

Midweek Service - September 30 - 7:00 pm - Chapel
In preparation, please study Acts 17:1-15
5:00 pm    Orchestra Practice - Sanctuary
6:00 pm    Fellowship Meal  - Better Living Center

The Thursday evening  Bible study at Noah’s Ark in Winston has resumed.  On 
October 1 at 7pm we will be studying lesson #8 in the Truth Link series.  For more
information call 541-643-1650.

“Joy! the road trip” - Christian Women’s Retreat - Eagle Crest Resort
October 16-18, 2015   It is time to register for this very spiritual retreat in a relaxing
environment.  The featured speaker is Dr. Carla Gober Park.  More information and
brochures are on the table under the 10 commandment picture in the foyer.  The cost
for teens girls in grades 9-12 is $25.

There will be a celebration of life for Jean Ortman on October 17 at 2:00 pm in the
Sanctuary.   Jean Ortman was Linda Haas’s mother.  Following the service there will be
a meal in the Better Living Center for family members.  

A Talent Show, “Winter Wonderland,” will be held on Sunday, October 18, in the
BLC at 5pm.   Supper will be offered by Pathfinders as a benefit for their club.  Cost will
be $6 for adults, $4 for children 10 years and under.  Contact persons are Sandra Haynes
(541-679-9373) and Margaret Parker (541-671-2036).  Come and enjoy fellowship!

Embrace the Hope - Nov.  1 - 1:00 pm - Spring Hill Country Club - Albany
This event is designed to help those who have experienced loss navigate and 
embrace the holidays.  Cards with more info are in the lobby.

Eden Harvest   A table is in the lobby on Sabbaths where those who have extra
produce from their gardens can share with those who can use some. 

Coming to Roseburg SDA Church - Mary Grace Vespers Concert -  October 3
5:30 pm Vespers
Mary Grace was born with the absence of her right forearm and her right leg is 8"
shorter than her left leg.  You’ll be inspired by her awesome music and testimony as
she shades the unconditional love and acceptance she found in the Lord.  Learn 
about how her life took an unexpected turn after a storm and how her faith in
God carried her through.   THERE WILL BE A LOVE OFFERING TAKEN. 

***Mary Grace will need a ride to Eugene on Oct. 4.  Please contact the
church secretary if you could provide a ride for her.  Thank you!***

Community Services is Collecting  liquid dish soap and assorted sizes of sponges  
to make flood buckets to be given out to the community and members in the event  
of disaster.  Your contribution of these items may be put in the container in the foyer
labeled for Community Services.  Thank you!

Kilikina Richards, International Student Coordinator at Milo Adventist
Academy is trying to find places for kids to stay with various families during home
leave.  It is a really good experience for the students, especially those who are trying
to learn English.  The next home leave is   October 21-25.  Please call Kilikina at  
541-825-3200X3320 or     253-569-9727 if you can have a student stay with you.

Coming to the Roseburg SDA Church - October 23-25 - “The Great Health
Controversy”  Since “Net ‘96" with Mark Finley, where elder Rico Hill gave his
heart to Christ, he has been busy for the Lord. Elder Hill left a lucrative, secular
career producing hit TV programs for the Nickelodeon Kid’s Network to helping to
produce healthy people, mentally, physically and spiritually.  As speaker/director for
the Beehive Ministry, Rico has now authored 3 books, hosts a health outreach
program on 3ABN’s Dare to Dream Network called From Sickness to Health, and
travels the country as a health evangelist sharing God’s health message. The meeting
times are Friday, October 23, 7-8:30pm, Sabbath, October 24 - 9:30am, 11:00
am and 2:30-4:30 pm and Sunday, 10am-1pm.

Free Dental Screening - Community Health Alliance, first and third Wednesday of
the month from 1:00-5:00 pm.  Call 541-440-3532 for an appointment.  See 
brochure on the Bulletin Board in the Chapel & BLC.

Nowhere to Turn: Refugees in Crisis Thousands of refugees have nowhere
to turn and need help now.  ADRA has already supplied close to 3,000 food
and hygiene kits to families in Serbia.  In Slovenia ADRA has distributed
10.5 tons of clothing and 2.5 tons were delivered to the Greek island of
Lesbos.  ADRA has at least 15 offices in Europe and are actively involved in
helping refugees.  Your emergency donation today will reach even more
people in need.  Please give now.  Follow ADRA Serbia and ADRA
Slovenia to learn more.

Collegiate and Young Adult Fall Retreat October 9-11, 2015, Big Lake
Youth Camp.  Register at www.YAFALL15.EVENTBRITE.COM 

http://oregonprayerretreat.eventbrite.com.
http://orgcpersonalmi.netadvent.org/2013-prayer-retreat.
http://www.abcorders.com
http://www.YAFALL15.EVENTBRITE.COM


Church at Worship
11:00 am

Prelude Meditation Lymy Beth Toenies
 

Welcome & Announcements Franci Smith

Children’s Story Melissa Mathis-Cochran

Worship in Music
   Blessed Assurance, Jesus Is Mine! No.  462 
   Whiter Than Snow No.  318 

Hymn of Praise No.  100 
“Great Is Thy Faithfulness”

Invocation Ron Parker

Joy in Giving Lynden Kruse
“Oregon Conference Youth Education Fund”

Offertory Lymy Beth Toenies

Special Music Shirley Lockard-Casebolt
“Amazing Grace”

Scripture Reading Margaret Parker
Romans 7:7-13

Prayer Franci Smith

Sermon Pastor Thomas Bentley
“The Real Culprit”

Hymn of Dedication No. 294
“Power In the Blood”

Benediction Pastor Thomas Bentley

Postlude Lymy Beth Toenies

Church Calendar

Sabbath, September 26
Library Open - Teen Room

                     Fellowship Meal - Better Living Center
After Worship Service   Prayer Time - Chapel

Monday, September 28
10:00 am     Bible  Study - “The Crisis Ahead” - Better Living Center
5:30     CHIP Program - Better Living Center

Tuesday,  September 29 
Community Services Is Open - Better Living Center

Noon-2:00 pm CHIP Program - Better Living Center
5:30 pm Choir Practice - Better Living Center
                           
Wednesday,  September 30
12:30 pm     Healthy Living (Free) - Better Living Center
6:00 pm Regular Pathfinder Meeting - Roseburg Junior Academy
5:00 pm Orchestra Practice  - Sanctuary
6:00 pm Fellowship Meal - Better Living Center
7:00 pm Midweek Service - Better Living Center

Sabbath,      October 3
Welcome to the Family: Duane Corwin
Worship Leader: Bob & Sharon Tooley
Worship  Service: Pastor Thomas Bentley
Offering: Local Church Budget
Fellowship Meal Hosted by the Deaconess Team # 1 

Church Office                                                                                541-672-1542
    Office Hours  Monday-Thursday from 8:00 am to Noon 
    Mailing Address: 1109 NW Garden Valley Blvd, Roseburg OR 97471
Church Email: sda@douglasfast.net
     Web page:  http://roseburg.adventistnw.org or www.roseburgsda.org
     Newsletter: newsletter@roseburgsda.org
For Prayer Requests Call Rhonda Parker 541-957-5915 

or Mary Ann Hakes 541-817-7649
Roseburg Jr. Academy:  www.rjasda.org
Sabbath School Lesson Online: www.ssnet.org/qrtrly
3ABN Television: Local UHF Channel 47
     Better Life LLBN: Local Channel KTVC 36.1
        DishNet & DirecTV: Channel 36
        Local Cable: Channel 21
        Online Streaming 24/7 & iPod & iPhone: www.betterlifetv.tv
 KLLF-LP Radio:  106.7 FM   KeepLivingLifeFully www.kllfradio.com
HOPE Channel: DirecTV Channel 368
Oregon Conference: www.oregonconference.org

Sabbath Ends - 7:06 pm Sabbath Starts - 6:55 pm

Roseburg
Seventh-day Adventist Church

September 26, 2015

mailto:sda@rosenet.net
http://members.rosenet.net/rsbgsda
mailto:newsletter@roseburgsda.org
mailto:officemanager@rjasda.org
http://www.ssnet.org/qrtrly
http://www.ssnet.org/qrtrly/qrtrly.html.
http://www.centralsdachurch.org/content/view/er2/2/
http://www.oregonconference.org


The youth would like to express their gratitude to everyone who attended the dinner
theater.  We are especially grateful to those who helped or donated food.  Thank you so
much for your support!

If you can provide a ride for a visitor to our church, please contact the church secretary. 
Thank you!

*******************************************************************
Roseburg Junior Academy
Do you have a kindergartner or 1  grader that you want to attend RJA?  Funds arest

available to make it happen!  Please contact Peggy at 541-673-5278.

CD Fundraiser for RJA   We are excited to have the 3ABN CD titled “Hallelujah, We’re
Home at Last” for sale.  The cost for each is only $10 and all proceeds are kept by the
school.  What a great opportunity to help our your school. 

Moss removal  is the only task left (for now) which we need volunteers,, so if you have no
problem walking on a rooftop, please call Peggy Yoder at 541-673-5278.

Make a difference in a child’s life.  RJA needs a volunteer to listen to 2nd-4th grade
children read..we provide the book!  Just an hour a day, Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday
from 10am-11am.  You can change a child’s future.  Please call RJA at 541-673-5278.

*******************************************************************


